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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2009 3:57 PM
To: 'Alvaro Dominguez'
Cc: Charlie Almestad; Ignacio Dayrit
Subject: RE: FAL Investigation Due Date Extension Request

Your request for an extension until May 29, 2009 is approved.   

Regards, 

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

From: Alvaro Dominguez [mailto:ADominguez@kleinfelder.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2009 3:51 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Charlie Almestad; Ignacio Dayrit 
Subject: FAL Investigation Due Date Extension Request 

 

Barbara  
  
This message was prepared to request an extension on the Former Ambassador Laundry investigation due date.  As you 
are aware, last month's rains have delayed the completion of the field work.  I went by the site this afternoon and water 
is still ponded in several areas of the site where we plan to work.  Given current field conditions I am not sure we will be 
able to complete the CPT exploration by the end of next week and the drill rig/crew is not available until the end on the 
month. 
  
Given these delays and the problems I think we can complete the field work and report by May 29, 2009.  Please let me 
know if this revised due date is acceptable to you.  We are committed to expedite this investigation and appreciate your 
understanding in this matter.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Alvaro 
  
  
Álvaro Domínguez 
Environmental Project Professional 
KLEINFELDER 
1970 Broadway - Suite 710 
Oakland, CA - 94612 
o:  510 628-9000 x 202 
c:  510 715-7570 
f:  510-628-9009 - fax 



2

 
 
Warning: Information provided via electronic media is not 
guaranteed against defects including translation and  
transmission errors. 
 
If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby  
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this  
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this  
information in error, please notify the sender immediately. 
 
  
 


